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 Woodloes Park

Warwick

Warwickshire

CV34 5DF

T  01926 497491



E  admin5207@we-learn.com


 19th January 2018
Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents / Carers,
We are writing to inform you of some timetable changes, due to circumstances out of our control, which will take affect from next week, the week beginning Monday 22nd January. 
First half Spring Term

	
	P.E./Games
	Subjects covered during PPA on Thursday afternoons

	Year 5
	Tuesday:  Swimming

Friday:  ‘Friday Fitness’
	PSHE (with Mrs Northwood)

French (with Mrs Madan) 

	Year 6
	Either volleyball (on a Monday afternoon) or up to 3 weekly sessions of the mile during which the children have their own personal target linked to stamina and speed.
Thursday: Onside Coaching
	P.E./Games  (with Onside Coaching)
R.E. (with Mrs Dyson)


Second half Spring Term

	
	P.E./Games
	Subjects covered during PPA on Thursday afternoons

	Year 5
	Tuesday:  Swimming

Friday:  ‘Friday Fitness’
	R.E. (with Mrs Dyson))

P.E./Games  (with Onside Coaching)

	Year 6
	Either volleyball (on a Monday afternoon) or up to 3 weekly sessions of the mile during which the children have their own personal target linked to stamina and speed.

Thursday: Onside Coaching
	P.E./Games  (with Onside Coaching)

PSHE (with Mrs Northwood)


Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Barlow, Mrs Burnard, Mr Clark and Miss Evans
(Upper Phase teaching team)
